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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

 

Reviewer 00503889 
1. In line 9 the Abstract, the missing “I” of the abbreviation IBDI was added.  

2. The citations numbers 5 and 22 were eliminated. In this regard on line 18 on page 7, the paragraph was 

re-written (according to suggestions, the citations numbers 15 and 16 were kept): “In studies conducted in 1994 

by Madariaga et al., and in the year 1996 by Majno et al., they indicated hepatectomy in cases of liver-infected 

necrosis”.  

3. At line 20 on page 5 of the manuscript, the paragraph: “Complex injuries involving hepatic influence are 

frequently associated with vascular injuries, liver atrophy, long-standing cholangitis and previous failed attempts 

at repair.” was removed. 

4. At line 5 on page 6 of the manuscript, the paragraph: “The aim of partial liver resection in patients with complex 

IBDI was to remove fibrotic and atrophic liver parenchyma and to perform a single biliary anastomosis, and to 

remove atrophic parenchyma with a high risk of secondary complication because of vascular or septic lesions.” 

was re-written as: “The aim of partial liver resection in patients with complex IBDI was to remove fibrotic and 

atrophic liver parenchyma with a high risk of secondary complications because of vascular or septic lesions.” 

  

Reviewer 00058128 

1. The reported indications for hepatectomy were summarized at the conclusion part of the manuscript and some 

descriptions in the middle part of this manuscript were deleted changing it according to suggestions of Reviewer 

00503889. 

 

Editor 

1. Core Tip was introduced. 
 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

Beata Jabłońska, MD, PhD              

Department of Digestive Tract Surgery 

University Hospital of Medical University of Silesia 

Medyków 14 St, 40-752 Katowice, Poland 

bjablonska@poczta.onet.pl 


